Reply ID: 3tkj

Dear lindah,

Thank you for your kind comments on Jon Morin's situation. I do

my best to detail some of the horrors so that "the people will know."
These DOC folk are true monsters...

Would you be willing to help me set-up a GoFundMe page for my reentry
efforts? I truly need the help. If it is at all possible for you to

gglp out please contact my sister Sandra at: smuise@tds.net or (207)
5-2117.

Thank you again and I hope to hear from you scon I am,

Timothy‘“J. Muise

Prisconer Rights
Actiwvist

Cim.muise.63@gmail. com



